
MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  01/02/2025 

TO:  Florida Department of State Division of Library and Information Services 

FROM: Brianna Iscrupe, Senior Management Analyst I 

SUBJECT: Use of Force Report -  4th Quarter 2024 

As required by Florida Statute 943.6872, the Office of Agricultural Law Enforcement has 
uploaded the Use of Force Report to the Florida Incident-Based Reporting System (FIBRIS) that 
is managed by the Florida Department of Law Enforcement for the 4th Quarter of 2024 (October 
2024 – December 2024).  A qualifying Use of Force incident includes serious bodily injury, 
death, or the discharge of a firearm at or in the direction of a subject. Agencies also must submit 
a “zero report” for those months in which they did not have a qualifying incident.  Please see the 
pages 2 through 4 for submissions. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Office of Agricultural Law Enforcement at 
(850) 245-1300.










